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PIA Policies 
1. Each family is asked to help out with events/services for CWC.  Each current 

family is asked to obtain 3 points of service per family throughout the school year.  

There are a variety of areas that PIA is involved in with a variety of points 

assigned to each.  Online sign-up for PIA committees will take place thru emailed 

link to www.signupgenius.com following the April PIA meeting.  Those who do not 

sign up for committee work will be assigned committee work by the PIA executive 

team. 

2. Parents of 3/4K and New families, K through 12th, are asked to participate in 1 

event. 

3. Those families who have a member on the school board are only asked to serve 1 

point of service. 

4. If you choose not to participate in PIA activities you can pay the $500 opt out 

fee ahead of time. 

5. If you sign up for a committee and for some reason cannot assist your 

committee we ask that you find a replacement for yourself or pay a  portion of the 

opt out fee. 

6.  Committee chairs are asked to report back to PIA executive about committee 

member’s involvement. 

7. If you are unable to participate in some or all of your assigned committees we 

ask that you pay the $500 opt out fee or $166 per point.   A letter at the end of 

school year will be sent to you about this fee.  If fee is not paid by the following 

school year it will be added to your tuition. 

 

***Any questions concerns or extenuating circumstances please contact a member 

of the PIA Executive Committee.    


